
MASS SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 

MONDAY, AUGUST 10 — St. Lawrence 
8:00 AM  (W) – NO MASS 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 11 — St. Clare 
8:00 AM  (P) – NO MASS 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 12 — St. Jane Frances 
de Chantal 
8:00 AM  (P) — NO MASS 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 13 — Ss. Pontian and 
Hippolytus 
8:00 AM  (W) – NO MASS 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 14 — St. Maximilian Kolbe 
8:00 AM  (P) – NO MASS 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 15 — The Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary 
8:00 AM  (P) – NO MASS           
4:00 PM  (W) — NO MASS 
6:00 PM  (P) —  NO MASS 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 16 — Twentieth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
8:30 AM  (P) – NO MASS 
10:30 AM  (W) – NO MASS 
                              
            

PRAY FOR OUR SICK Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
August 9, 2020 

 
“Lord, we praise you, we bless 
you, we adore you, we glorify 
you!” 
 

Please contact the Parish Office with names of those in need of our prayers.                                                                     

   
 Lincoln Downing — Bryce Hubbard — Nancy Main  

 Lynette Schafer — Carol Seybold — Sonny Sneeden 

     
 
Envelopes Used 

St. Mary 
 

31 

St. Mark 
 

12 

Sunday Contributions 4,667.50 1,014.00 

Online Giving 110.00 75.00 

         

 

                 ST. MARY          

AUGUST 9 — 8:30 AM — SUNDAY 
Lector – Jonas Petty 
Ushers – Volunteers                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Server – J.J. Petty; Javan Petty 

AUGUST 16 — 8:30 AM — SUNDAY                   

                   NO MASS 

                  ST. MARK                                                                                             

August 9 — 10:30 AM — SUNDAY 
Lector – Andy Moss 
Ushers – Volunteers 

AUGUST 16 — 10:30 AM— SUNDAY                    

                       NO MASS 

 

               
              

St. Michael 
the 

Archangel 

Defend us 
 in battle 

 
 
 

 
 
 Carlee Hively 

Mckinley Jennings 
Noah Petty 

 
ST. MARY 

ST. JOSEPH PARISH 
LOUISIANA, MISSOURI 

 
 
 

Daily Mass — 7:30 AM 
(Monday—Friday) 

Saturday Morning  — 8:00 AM 
Saturday Evening  — 5:30 PM 
Sunday Morning  — 10:30 AM 

 
Confession Times:  

a half hour before each Mass 
during the week and on weekends. 

We have the privilege of worshipping 
God every time we celebrate Mass.  Like 
the Israelites, we can praise him for his glory.  
We can thank him for saving us from sin and 
opening heaven for us.  We can worship him 
for his promise never to leave us or abandon 
us.  On the cross, Jesus offered one, perfect 
sacrifice to God and sealed an everlasting 
covenant with us through his blood.  When we 
gather to worship, we do it by recalling Jesus’ 
sacrifice, by receiving him in the Eucharist, 
and by pledging ourselves to live out the 
covenant he has so freely made with us.  So 
set your heart on worshipping the one true 
God at Mass today.  His love for you is 
everlasting, and his salvation is eternal.  It is 
a privilege and an honor to come into his 
presence with praise! 

 
 
 
This question is probably one of the most common questions to come up when talking about 
chapel veils:  shouldn't we avoid drawing undue attention to ourselves at Mass?  Yes, 
we should never seek to become the object of others’ attention, especially at Mass.  At the same 
time, veils are meant to be a visual statement, “a public proclamation before the Lord that 
He IS the Lord and that we love Him and that we are ready to obey him.”  
In other words, we shouldn’t seek attention for ourselves...but we can, and should, 
draw attention to God.  That is exactly what our veils do.  Our veils are a visible 
reminder of an invisible reality, so necessary in a world that only considers real 
what can be perceived through the senses.   
Indeed, we are all called to be the light of the world — witnesses to 
Christ’s love, which is real and alive in the world.  You can be sure that 
your veil will accomplish this, even without words. 
 
 

ST. MARY’S has placed an order for veils.  If you would like one, 
they will be available to purchase and we can order more if there is 
a need. 

 
“Give yourself up into 

the arms of your 
Heavenly Mother.  
She will take good 
care of your soul.”     

                                                        
~~Padre Pio 

DAILY PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS 
O Mary, St. Therese ever turned to you in love, telling you 
her desires in simplicity and trust, and begging you to 
speak to Jesus.  With her, we ask you to offer our prayers 
to your Son for an increase in vocations to the priesthood 
and religious life.  Place within the hearts of men and 
women a love which is strong enough to 
lead them to devote their lives to the 
service of the Church.   



                                             ST.  MARY 
226 E. Adams  Website:  www.stmaryspittsfield.dio.org 
Pittsfield, IL  62363   Online Giving:  www.givecentral.org             
Office: (217) 285-4321  /  Fax:  (217) 285-9400  / stmarymark@gmail.com 
Weekend Mass:  Sun. 8:30 a.m. / NO SATURDAY EVENING MASS 
Daily Mass: Tues., Wed., Fri., Sat. 8:00 am 
Sacrament of Reconciliation:  after Sunday morning Mass or by appointment. 

    ST.  MARK 
108 Pearl Street                 Online Giving:  www.givecentral.org             
Winchester, IL 62694 
Rectory: (217) 742-5224 
Weekend Mass:  / Sun. 10:30 a.m. / NO SATURDAY EVENING MASS 
Daily Mass: Mon., Thurs. 8:00 am 
Sacrament of Reconciliation:  after Sunday morning Mass or by appointment. 

Rev. Mark A. Schulte, Pastor 
Deacon Mr. Michael “Kim” Scott  

Pastoral Associate/DRE: Gloria Heinen 
Secretary: Pat Galle 

Office Hours: Monday—Friday 
8:30 a.m. -- 11:30 a.m.  / 12:30 p.m. -- 4:30 p.m. 

Diocese of Springfield in Illinois 
 (217) 698-8500   
www.dio.org 

Bishop Thomas John Paprocki  
 Diocesan Child Abuse Reporting & Investigation Number 

 217-321-1155   

August 9, 2020    .   Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

                                                                             ST.  MARY     
4ÕÒËÅÙ $ÉÎÎÅÒ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ ɂ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙȟ !ÕÇÕÓÔ ςπ ɂ  CANCELLED. 

TURKEY DINNER — Sunday, October 11 — CANCELLED. 
#ÌÅÁÎ #ÈÕÒÃÈ ɂ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙÓ ÁÔ ωȡππ !-Ȣ 
$ÉÖÉÎÅ -ÅÒÃÙ #ÈÁÐÌÅÔ Ǫ 2ÏÓÁÒÙ  ɂ σȡππ 0- ÉÎ ÔÈÅ #ÈÕÒÃÈ ɉ×ÅÅËÄÁÙÓɊȢ 
#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎÓ ɂ ÁÆÔÅÒ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇ -ÁÓÓ ÏÒ ÂÙ ÁÐÐÏÉÎÔÍÅÎÔȢ  

                                                                             ST.  MARK     
#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎÓ ɂ ÁÆÔÅÒ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇ -ÁÓÓ ÏÒ ÂÙ ÁÐÐÏÉÎÔÍÅÎÔȢ  
"ÒÅÁÄ ÏÆ ,ÏÖÅ 0ÒÏÇÒÁÍ ɂ !ÕÇÕÓÔ ςτ-ςψȠ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ υ-ωȠ .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒ ρφ-ςπȢ 
      

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FAMILY CORNER: 
Fully Alive and Building the Domestic Church 

 
AUGUST — Hospitality 
Hospitality is necessary for a Christian family as a domestic church.  It is part of a Christian’s 
mission.  Led by the Spirit, the family circle is not only open to life by generating within itself, but 
also by going forth and spreading life by caring for others and seeking their happiness.  Read 
Psalm 84:9-13, “A praise of God’s house”. For ideas see Page 37 of The Family Fully Alive.  
Books are available in the back of the church. 

45-Day Rosary Prayer Crusade 
 

for the United States of America 
 

July 1—August 14, 2020 
 

 

 
 
 

Monday, August 10 
through 

Sunday, August 23 

 
 
 
 
ST. MARY’S would like to extend appreciation to anyone who 
assisted with the high school graduates reception held last Sunday 
after Mass.  A special thank you to Benita Boone, who 
coordinated the reception, and to all who contributed food or 
assisted with the set-up and/or clean-up after the event.  What a 
wonderful way to recognize our four graduates as they begin a new 
chapter in their lives.  Many blessings to the graduates, their 
families, and all parishioners! 

JESUS, I TRUST IN YOU! Dear Farther Mark and members of St. Mary’s Catholic Church, 
 We always thank God for all of you and continually mention you in our prayers.  We 
remember before our God and Father your work produced by faith, your labor prompted by love, 
and your endurance inspired by hope in our Lord Jesus Christ.  1st Thessalonians 1:2-3. 
 I thank God for you, our brothers and sisters in Christ!  Your prayers and faithful support 
have positioned our ministry to meet the needs of women and families in our community who were 
already going through a difficult time, but even more so now with the current health and economic 
crises we are facing as a nation. 
 You may be wondering how we are able to help our clients during this temporary shutdown 
in our country.  We are continuing to minister to pregnant women who have decided to parent 
through follow-up phone calls, text messages, offering pregnancy and parenting education videos 
on-line, while also supplying families with diapers and wipes via curbside pick-up. 
 Just a few weeks ago, we had a young woman call and ask if we do abortions.  Of course, 
we don’t perform or refer for abortion, but because we were here to take her call we were able to 
talk with her about the importance of getting an ultrasound.  I’m so glad she made the decision to 
come in, because not only did she come in for an ultrasound but after the ultrasound scan she 
chose LIFE!  Hearing the truth about the abortion pill along with the potential risks impacted her 
the most.  She said, “I can’t do it now.”  She completely changed her mind and has found the 
courage to continue with the pregnancy and has decided to parent! 
 Praise God! I am so thankful that during these difficult times you and your 
church family are standing with us to provide hope and encouragement to those 
whom God has called us to serve. 
    ~~ With a grateful heart, Teresa Weigand, Director 
           Living Alternatives Pregnancy Resource Center 
 

Thank you so much for your participation in our annual Baby Bottle Drive!   
Together your congregation raised $768.73 in baby bottle contributions! 


